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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR SURPLUS OF VEHICLES
Tuesday, October 20, 2015
6:00 P.M.


In accordance with RCW 35.94.040 “Lease or sale of land or property originally acquired for public utility purposes” notice is hereby given that the City of Kelso, City Council will hold a public hearing on October 20, 2015 at 6:00 pm, in the City Council Chambers, Kelso City Hall, 203 South Pacific Avenue, Kelso, Washington, to take public comment on a proposed resolution for the surplus and dispose of a vehicle originally acquired for public utility purposes.
 
Any persons having comments may appear at said time and place to be heard. Persons unable to attend who wish to comment may do so by mail, provided the information is received no later than 5:00 pm, October 9, 2015. The equipment descriptions are available at the Operations Center at 2300 Parrott Way, Kelso, WA. or by phone at 360-423-5730.

The Council Chambers room is handicap accessible.  Arrangements to reasonably accommodate special needs, including handicap accessibility or interpreter, will be made upon receiving 48-hour advance notice by contacting Brian Butterfield, City Clerk, 360- 423-0900.

Dated at Kelso, Washington, this 24th day of September, 2015

Published, Saturday,  October 3, 2015
